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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 29 – 4
th

 May, 2018 

At long last it seems as if the warm weather is going to be with us and in time for Bank Holiday Monday! 

We have a very busy few weeks coming up with Y6 and Y2 SATS, Confirmation, Reconciliation and Holy 

Communion. 

 

Ascension Day Mass 

Next week we will be celebrating Ascension Day on Thursday 10
th

 May at 11 am.  This is a Holy Day of Obligation 

and we will be joining the Parish in church.  This will be the first time since St Wilfrid’s Church has been re-opened 

that we, as a school, will celebrate mass in the church, so we look forward to this. 

Please note there will be no mass on Friday 11
th
 May. 

 

Confirmation 2018 

On Wednesday 6
th

 June 2018, our Year 6 children will be receiving the sacrament of Confirmation in St Wilfrid’s 

Church. 

Bishop Robert Byrne will be confirming the children.  The mass will take place at 7 pm and we hope that some of our 

Junior children will come to support their friends and school by singing in the choir. 

The children will need to be in school uniform and delivered to church by 6.45 pm at the latest.  Children will be 

looked after by staff and should be collected from St Wilfrid’s Church at approximately 8.15 pm. 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have Nursery places for September 2018.  If you or anyone you know requires a Nursery place, then please 

contact the school office. 

 

All Day Breakfast – Thursday 17
th

 May, 2018 

Janis will be serving an all day breakfast (for lunch) on Thursday 17
th

 May.  On the menu will be bacon, sausage, 

quorn sausages, baked beans, hash brown, omelette and toast.  Cost £2.30 – if your child brings in packed lunches and 

would like a dinner on Thursday 17
th
 May, then please send the money in a clearly named envelope.  Charge for Y3-Y6 

only.  

 

Sports Day – Wednesday 20
th

 June, 2018 

9.15 am – Nursery and Reception in the infant playground 

10.30 am – Y3-Y6 in the school playground 

1.45 pm – Y1-Y2 in the school playground 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges:  Amy Jones, Sumaia Moustafa, Kacper Stawny, Lily-Mae Astley, Mason Cumiskey, Daniel 

Adeoye, Laris Apetroaie 

Pink Badges: Caitlyn Street, Michael Tekie, Fathima Batool, Niall Hyland, Jodie Swallow, Tyrese Kitaka, Nicardo 

Farquharson, Rhubie-Eve Gandy, Arissa Hussain, Jay Parfitt, Maja Grycz, Alfie Nolan, Ann-Marie Berry 

Red Badges: Eva Baker, Joel-Eli Emmanuel, Archie Davies, Ethan Murphy, Luke Cave, Beniamin Hondar, Tania 

Hussain, Cristiano Da Rocha, Mariya Loskor, Karisun Pirapharan 

Green Badges: Denusun Pirapharan, Avyanna McDonald, Harafa Faghiri, Asiya Sharifi 

Purple Badges: Alexandru Dragu, Chanselle Francisco 

mailto:enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
http://www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk/


     
                                                                                         

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Esah Ashraf, Michael Kuforiji 

Reception AP Joseph Pernell 

Reception CT Abdalla Mohammed 

Year 1P Makaulay Barnett, Leona Tchuitcham 

Year 1R Suleman Raza, Angel-Lee Adams 

Year 2M Rida Rahman, Adan Dawood 

Year 2R Katy Kukonki 

Year 3G Daniyal Zahid 

Year 3M Whole class, Joseph Dunne, Antwaine Robinson 

Year 4B Benisson Kengni Sa’a, Amy Jones 

Year 4LG Kacper Stawny 

Year 5H Cristiano Da Rocha 

Year 5I Lelani Wildman 

Year 6T Taku Hlekisana 

SPORTS AWARD Keenan Johnson-O’Leary, Lily-Mae Astley 

MUSIC AWARD David Olumefun 

WISE OWL AWARD Lilyrae Hall 

Well done everyone!  

 

Period – 23
rd

 April – 27
th

 April, 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Weather 

We hope that warmer weather will become the norm! 

If you would like your child to wear their sunhat/cap at breaktimes, they can bring them in for sunny days.  Please note 

they must have your child’s name clearly visible in them. 

Any sunscream should be applied before coming to school and if they do bring in suncream, they should be able to 

apply it themselves.  (I hope I haven’t jinxed the hot weather!). 

 

Prayers 

Please continue to pray for Mrs Harris and family for their recent loss. 

 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend! 

School re-opens on Tuesday 8
th

 May at 8.55 am. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 90.8% 

Reception CT 95.4% 

Year 1P 84.7% 

Year 1R 94.5% 

Year 2M 94% 

Year 2R 91.7% 

Year 3G 97.9% 

Year 3M 98.3% 

Year 4B 91.6% 

Year 4LG 90.7% 

Year 5H 98.8% 

Year 5F 94.5% 

Year 6T 95% 



     
                                                                                         

 

 

 


